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Dear Committee Members,
  I am writing in regard to your consideration of the Abortion Law Reform (
 Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016.
  In the event the Committee recommends the afore mentioned Bill be passed, I
 respectfully request that the Committee also recommend future legislation include
 provision to allow doctors and nurses the same right to exercise their conscience
 as will be granted to Parliamentarians. Please move to ensure doctors and nurses
 will not be prosecuted or punished in any way for their religious, moral or ethical
 beliefs, if they decline to perform or assist with an abortion.
  Please also recommend the legislation move to criminalize the sale of dead baby
 body parts, and also move to protect whistle blowers from any form of prosecution
 should they find and expose evidence of this shocking practice. You may not be
 aware that in USA, the journalists who discovered and reported this awful
 practice, are themselves facing prosecution, while the perpetrators have been set
 free.
  Lastly, please recommend that Qld Health be required to amend all future job
 application information packs to include the knowledge that future health workers
  will be required to perform, or assist, with abortions. This will enable applicants to
 make an informed decision as to whether or they would like to work in this state.
   Thank you for your consideration on this difficult issue. 
                                        Yours Faithfully
                                          Judith lovely.
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